
 
 
  

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
10 June 2025 
 
 
Dear Students and Families, 
 
Ref: Prom Night 2025 – Thursday 26 June 2025   6:00pm – 8:00pm 
 

 
 

We are thrilled to invite you to one of the most exciting events of the year – Prom Night 
2025 at Abbot's Lea School! 
 
This will be a wonderful evening exclusively for our KS4 and KS5 students, full of fun, 
laughter, and unforgettable memories as we celebrate our peers and friends who will be 
leaving this academic year. 
 
Here’s what you can look forward to: 
 
✨ Delicious catered food to enjoy with your friends 
 

 🎧 A live DJ bringing the best tunes to keep the dancefloor buzzing 
 

 🧠 A fun and friendly quiz to test your knowledge and win prizes 
  



   
 

   
 

 
 

 👑 The chance to vote for Prom King and Queen – who will wear the crowns this year? 
 
It will take place at Abbot's Lea School on Thursday 26 June, 2025 from 6:00pm - 8:00pm. 
 
All of this is available for just £5 per ticket – a fantastic value for an evening of 
entertainment and celebration! 
 
To secure your place, please email: office@abbotsleaschool.co.uk and we’ll send you 
the payment details. 
 
We can’t wait to see you all dressed up and ready to party. Let’s make this prom a night 
to remember! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Mason 
Assistant Headteacher – Secondary Department 
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